
 

FREE Family Bus Pass 
 
The free Reconnect Family Bus Pass is back for Summer 2022, 
thanks to our local bus operators. 
 
These passes, for use between 23rd July – 31st August 2022, are 
intended for families who cannot attend summer activities due to a 
lack of transport. 
 
All families with children who live in Kent can apply for a digital 
pass on the Reconnect website from 20th July.  
 
If you do not have a smartphone, you will be able to pick up a 
printed pass from a collection point from 20th July whilst stocks last.     
 
Visit our website for more information or contact 
reconnect.kentcyp@kent.gov.uk / 03000 423423.  
  

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/reconnect/free-bus-travel-for-young-people-and-families
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/reconnect/free-bus-travel-for-young-people-and-families#collectionpoint
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/reconnect/free-bus-travel-for-young-people-and-families
mailto:reconnect.kentcyp@kent.gov.uk

